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JUNIOR/MERCIAN LEAGUE 

 
Bilston made a great start in both the Junior and Mercian League. The Junior League handed 

the club the toughest ever draw as we competed against the teams that finished first, second 

and third in last year’s competition. The team had to settle for fourth place in the end but ran 

City of Coventry close which is a superb achievement. 

 

In the Mercian League, the club enjoyed a well-deserved second place in the first round at 

Leamington Spa. Particularly pleasing at this gala was the excellent team spirit shown 

throughout and the support given to teammates. We look forward to the second round. 

 

JUNIOR CAPTAINS 

 
Zak Westwood and Holly Gregory were elected as junior captains for the 2015 season. 

I am confident they will be excellent role models for the club as well as all of our 12 year 

olds in this years competition. 

 

Club says goodbye to Lynda Tonks 

 
After more than two decades at the club, Lynda has made the decision to leave the club 

committee. Lynda worked exceptionally hard as the club’s membership secretary and will be 

missed. The club wishes Lynda and her family all the best for the future. 

 

Cardiff training camp 

 
19 swimmers will be attending the Cardiff training camp at the end of May. Please pay the 

balance to Julie Westwood as soon as possible. This should be a great opportunity to boost 

fitness/long course experience before the regionals. 

 

Congratulations to Kim Dean 

 
Congratulations to Kim Dean on passing her level one coaching course!!! 

 

 

 


